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WERRIBEE 
Chronograph Day No. 2 

Many thanks to the Werribee Rifle Club for allowing us to use their range. 
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Team members setting up Chronograph 
testing at the 600 yards range.

A number of the members of the state 
team travelled to Werribee Rifle Range 
early March to attend the second of the 
team’s chronograph days.  The first having 
taken place at Grantville Rifle Range in 
June 2019.  


The data gathered gives an idea of how 
consistent the rounds are as far as velocity, 
particularly for longer range rifle shooting.  
Analysis of this information in conjunction 
with data from other sources can help to 
improve accuracy.
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